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 Letter No: 067/2023 

 
8th November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 

Fine Art and Photography A Level Trip  

On Friday 8th December, we have organised a trip to The Tate Modern to see two 
exhibitions. A world In Common, contemporary African photography and Capturing The 
Moment, a journey through painting and photography.  
 
There will hopefully also be time to visit the free art on display in the rest of the gallery. 
This will be a great opportunity to see art first hand with their teachers to guide them 
through ways in which the art work and ideas can inform their own personal 
investigations for their coursework. 
 
Students will need to meet their teachers at St Albans Thameslink station at 9am and we 
will travel to Blackfriars together as a group returning back to the station for 3pm. 
Students may then make their own way home. 
 
On the day students will need to bring a packed lunch and money for the rail fare and 
any refreshments or items they wish to purchase in the shop. 
 
The cost of the exhibitions is at a student rate of £10 for both. Please pay this via Parent 
Pay before 13th November. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Sarah Gidden  
Teacher of Art and Photography 
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